
The Cove at French Villas,

Blue Stream Fiber services are now part of your HOA dues!

As of today February 1, 2023, Blue Stream FIber Services are now a part of your included 
HOA dues.

Registration is required in order to set up your services and select an installation date and 
time. This registration will allow you to take advantage of the package your HOA has 
created for you!

Option 1: Call-In Today to Register for Services
You can call in starting TODAY into your community dedicated number 954-332-7465 and 
register for your new Blue Stream Fiber services. 

Option 2: On-Site Consultation - Poolside
We will have a Blue Stream Fiber representative on-site to help you register for your new 
Blue Stream Fiber services.

Friday, February 3rd, from 5:00pm - 8:00pm

We look forward to providing your community with our world-class TV and Internet services! 

  




